
HB1315 – FAVORABLE   

Nelda Fink  

MD District 32  

The protections to the consumers written into paragraph 7-218 (C)(2) are 
extremely important. This is what our government is supposed to be doing.  

Thank you for protecting us from having our lights turned out prematurely.  

I support this bill and ask for a favorable report! 

Thank you. 

Nelda Fink 

 

 


